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Dear Participants, 
 
The OSH 2019 symposium organizing committee is pleased to inform you that there are 
now fifteen scholarships available (only for students). Through the scholarship you will 
be able to get a free entry for the symposium.  
In order to apply for a scholarship there are two steps to follow.  
 
1. Share the link of the symposium found on the CIH page in your Facebook account  
https://www.facebook.com/centerinthealth/photos/a.731787326837300/2563872243628
790/?type=3&theater 
 
2. Send an email to the following account symposium.cih@lrz.uni-muenchen.de stating 
your full name and a short statement (a few sentences) telling us your motivation for 
attending this symposium. Please mention your student number in this email and bring 
your student ID on the day of the symposium.  
 
The application for the scholarship is open until Monday 4.03.2019.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to send us an email 
symposium.cih@lrz.uni-muenchen.de.  
 
Thank you for your interest! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
The OSH 2019 organizing committee  
 


